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APPENDIX 1.3

LETTER FROM THE OFFICE OF THE CHANCELLOR TO UP
PRESIDENT ALFREDO PASCUAL ON THE REQUEST TO RENAME THE
COLLEGE OF BUSINESS ADMINISTRATION INTO THE CESAR E.A.

VIRATA SCHOOL OF BUSINESS, 11 APRIL 2013

Chancellor Caesar Saloma wanted guidelines for renaming constituent
institutions (not structures) of the University of the Philippines to be
formulated before the College of Business Administration could
become the Cesar E.A. Virata School of Business. However, it appears
that he was also the first to highlight the distinction between renaming
a unit/entity and renaming a concrete structure, which later became a
defense of those who supported the renaming. There are still no
guidelines in the University of the Philippines for renaming constituent
institutions as of this writing.

Source
Office of the Secretary of the University, 27 June 2013.
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